

Corporate Headquarters 935 de La Gauchetiere St. W 11<sup>th</sup> Floor Montreal, Quebec H3B 2M9, Canada

Regional Headquarters 17641 South Ashland Ave 2<sup>nd</sup> Floor Homewood, Illinois 60430, United States

## DIVISIONS

Pacific

11717 – 138th Street Surrey, British Columbia V3R 6T5, Canada

Mountain

10229 – 127th Avenue Edmonton, Alberta T5E 0B9, Canada

**Prairies** 

821 Lagimodiere Blvd Winnipeg, Manitoba R2J 0T8, Canada

Great Lakes North 633 Creditstone Road Toronto, Ontario L4K 4N2, Canada

Great Lakes South 500 St. Andrew Street Sarnia, Ontario N7T 8G3

Champlain 4500 Hickmore Street Montreal, Quebec H4T 1K2, Canada

North

3680 Linda Lee Lane, Fl 2 Lake Orion, Michigan 48359, United States

Central

15840 West Avenue Harvey, Illinois 60426, United States

South

2921 Horn Lake Road Memphis, Tennessee 38109, United States

CN Police Emergency 1-800-465-9239

## JAN 25 2022

January 9, 2023

**Stephen Covey**Chief Security Officer and
Chief of Police – North America

935 de la Gauchetière Street West Montreal, QC H3B 2M9 Canada

T 514-399-6220

Dear Mayor Clayton,

Thank you for signing this year's resolution in support of Rail Safety Week and officially recognizing Rail Safety Week in your community.

This railway industry initiative is CN's largest and most important annual public rail safety awareness and education campaign. On behalf of CN, our partner Operation Lifesaver and the lives saved by adhering to our rail safety messages, I would like to thank you for the role that you played in helping to make this year's Rail Safety Week the success that it was.

Rail safety is a shared responsibility and we are grateful for your support in having Rail Safety Week recognized and having the event officially proclaimed. It is through communities like yours, sharing and embodying our rail safety messages, that we will be able to achieve our goal of eliminating railway injuries and fatalities in North America.

I am proud of and grateful for our collective efforts and I am pleased to award your community with the enclosed certificate in recognition of your leadership in rail safety. We hope you will display it proudly!

We are also enclosing a copy of CN's 100 anniversary commemorative book, 100 Years of Building a Legacy Together, which tells the stories of the men and women from across our country, including from your community.

As we move into 2023, we are counting on your continued support of rail safety and of Rail Safety Week. By looking out for each other and working together, we can help keep our communities safe all year long.

I wish you and yours a happy and safe new year,

2

Stephen Covey
Chief of Police and Chief Security Officer